
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                              10th July 2024 

RE: A NEW HEADTEACHER FOR FRESHFIELD NURSERY SCHOOL FROM SEPTEMBER 2024 

I am writing to inform you that from September 2024 I will become the Executive 

Headteacher of both Freshfields Nursery School and Tithe Barn Primary. The Local 

Authority have been looking at ways to strengthen partnerships between schools and 

I am very excited to have the opportunity to develop closer links between these two 

wonderful establishments. We will be able to work closely together to enhance 

teaching and learning and opportunities for children at both schools. 

First a little about me: 

I have worked as a teacher for twenty-five years and I have been the Headteacher of 

Tithe Barn Primary School for eight years, having previously been a Deputy Head in 

Stockport. I am passionate about education and the difference it can make to every 

child’s life. Outside of school, I have a wonderful daughter and enjoy travelling in my 

free time. 

I am currently working with Mrs Richardson to ensure that there is a smooth 

transition ready for September. I am very excited about developing the new 

partnership between our schools and will continue to enhance the education and 

opportunities that we provide for our children. 

I look forward to meeting you in September and working together. I want to stress 

what a privilege it is for me to be working with not one, but two excellent local 

schools. 

 

Kind regards 

Katherine Muncaster 

Executive Headteacher 


